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From: Wayne Pickering [mailto:jwaynepickering@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 2:34 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application ‐ D.P. Murphy ‐ June 27, 2023 

Mr MacEwen 

 Please accept this as my letter of objection to the new gas outlet applied for in Borden-Carleton. 
Our town currently has three gas stations which more than meet our needs and those of visitors 
coming to and from our Island. I will continue to support the family-owned businesses in our 
town that have been here for generations and would hope that you carefully consider my 
objection along with all others that you have received before making a decision on this 
application. 

Wayne Pickering 

Borden-Carleton lifelong resident  

Sent from Mail for Windows 


